
Flu Shot Clinic Notification 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are pleased to announce that our annual flu shot clinic will be held on: 

• Date: October 15, 2023 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: Healthcare Provider Clinic, 123 Health St, Wellness City 

Please remember to bring your insurance card and a form of identification. For your 

convenience, appointments are encouraged but not required. 

If you have any questions or need to schedule an appointment, please call us at (123) 456-7890. 

Stay healthy! 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Provider Team 


